
 

March 19, 2021 
 
Memorandum (revised) 
 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Tucson Mayor and City Council 
 
On March 17, 2021, the Commission voted unanimously to appoint the following at-large 
community members to serve terms by resigned Commissioners.  
 
We would appreciate your ratification of these appointments, so that we can continue to serve the 
community on your behalf.  
 
To replace Katherine Cooper, whose term expires May 19, 2022): 
Lisa A. Nutt 

 

  

To replace Allison Dumka, whose term expires Oct. 14, 2022): 
Tony Zinman 

  
 

  
 

Thank you for your consideration,  
 
 
 

A.J Flick, Chair 
Pima County / Tucson Women’s Commission 
 
The Pima County / Tucson Women’s Commission is a non-profit, 501 C 3 organization, tax ID No:  86-0708408.   The 
Commission did not provide any goods or services in consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution. Contributions are 
tax-deductible pursuant to IRS regulations.  




